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A NOTE FROM THE MANAGING EDITOR ••• 

When I assumed the position of Managing Editor at the end of last 
year, Undergraduate Review was relatively unheard of by both faculty 
and studentsand gettingsubmissionswas a difficult process.However, 
due to much hard work, we were able to triple the number of submis­
sions received this year (as opposed to last year), which was both 
overwhelming and wonderful, but then we discovered we faced finan­
cial problems. Fortunately, though, Student Senate and Dean Hurwitz 
managed to secure enough funds for us to publish this year's edition. 

Now after a year of hard work, I would just like to thank everyone 
who has put time and energy into this edition: the students who 
submitted, Dean Hurwitz, the Student Senate, Dr. Bray (our faculty 
advisor), and this year's editorial board. I really believe that Under­
graduate Review is a valuable publication because it highlights the best 
student writing, offering both the chance for us to be published and for 
Wesleyan to recognize its high calibre of students on campus. I hope 
thatin the future UR canexpand to represent manydifferent majorsand 
interests on this campus, and the only way it can do so is with your 
support. Again, the time and effort everyone has given is deeply a~ 

preciated, and I hope that Undergraduate Review will soon be an esta~ 

lished part of campus life. 

Rachel E. Maurer 
Managing Editor 
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